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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
I wish to advise you that Rosstulla has received notification from UNISON,  that 

members across the organisation are being called to take industrial action as follows: 

· Action short of strike (ASOS): Monday 16th October until Monday 20th November 

2023 

· Strike Action: Thursday 16th November 2023 

It is also likely that other non teaching unions will vote join this action.  

 

While we will be taking steps to mitigate the impact of the action, it is likely these 

actions will cause disruption to the daily operational school procedures. In house risk 

assessments, based on the health and safety of all will determine the outcomes for 

individual pupils and classes. 

 

It may prove challenging to secure appropriate staff cover, ultimately leading to 

partial or full closures. To demonstrate school’s understanding of parental roles and 

responsibilities, all decisions regarding closures will be communicated to parents in a 

timely manner as possible, via Seesaw and school text. 

 

In addition, we would encourage our families to check the Education Authority’s 

(EA) website for regular updates and details of any planned 

disruptions. www.eani.org.uk/industrialactionupdates. 

 

I thank you for your support and understanding, 

 
 
Miss Laura Matchett 

Principal 

Rosstulla School 
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